From: Kristin Jensen <KJensen@yochadehe-nsn.gov>

Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 3:29 PM

To: Cushing, Jack

Subject: [External_Sender] Yocha Dehe Wintun Nation Notification Response
Attachments: Generic EIS for Small Scale Advanced Nuclear Reastors YD-05062020-03 Use

Sec. 106 Guidelines.pdf
Good Afternoon,

Please see the attached letter for Yocha Dehe Wintun Nation’s response to the Generic EIS for Small
Scale Advanced Nuclear Reactors notification. Should you have any questions, please contact the
individual listed in the letter.

Thank you,

Kristin Jensen
CRD Administrative Assistant

Yocha Dehe Wintun Nation

PO Box 18 | Brooks, CA 95606
p 530.796.0105 | f 530.796.2143
kiensen@yochadehe-nsn.gov
www.yochadehe.org



mailto:kjensen@yochadehe-nsn.gov
http://www.yochadehe.org/

_YOCHA DEHE
CULTURAL RESOURCES

May 8, 2020

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Jack Cushing
Washington, DC 20555-0001

RE: Generic EIS for Small Scale Advanced Nuclear Reactors
Dear Mr. Cushing:

Thank you for your project notification letter dated, April 30, 2020, regarding cultural
information on or near the proposed Generic EIS for Small Scale Advanced Nuclear Reactors.
We appreciate your effort to contact us.

The Cultural Resources Department has reviewed the project and based on the information
provided, Yocha Dehe Wintun Nation requests that the existing Section 106 guidelines and best
practices protocols are used when consulting with Tribes.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact the following individual:

Laverne Bill, Cultural Resources Manager
Yocha Dehe Wintun Nation

Office: (530) 723-3891

Email: Ibill@yochadehe-nsn.gov

Please refer to identification number YD-05062020-03 in any correspondence concerning this
project.

Thank you for providing us with this notice and the opportunity to comment.

Sincerely,

HU oL I—

Leland Kinter (May 8, 2020)

Tribal Historic Preservation Officer

Yocha Dehe Wintun Nation
PO Box 18 Brooks, California 95606 p) 530.796.8400 f) 530.796.2143 www.yochadehe.org



